From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:18:09 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 6:26 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Rick B

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

First, I do not believe that our privacy is respected as the last time I sent a letter of objection to the OEB, my
address, phone number, name and the letter was everywhere. The indication at the time was the same as now,
"privacy is respected as no address or personal information will be published. I do not believe your statement.
Second, allowing Enbridge this way of billing and rate adjustment will only cause further hardship on the behalf of

the majority of the Ontario Population.
This way of billing will only benefit Enbridge.

My rates have already increased $36.00 a month which equates to $432 per year and this is supposed to be "equal”

billing.
For the reason listed, I must object to the rate change.
Rick B

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





